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Georgetown University COVID-19 Vaccination Requirement

To protect the health and safety of the Georgetown community, visitors to University-owned, operated or
leased buildings in the United States must have received a primary series and, when eligible, an additional

dose of a COVID-19 vaccine, or attest to having a medical or religious exemption.

Visitors need to follow the University’s protocol for verifying their vaccination status, which is outlined
below, and complete a health attestation on the morning of their visit to attest that they are symptom-free.

Visitors also need to continue to comply with all other University public health guidelines, which can

include masks in certain settings.

This protocol applies to anyone visiting Georgetown for a class, meeting, or event who is not already

subject to the University’s COVID-19 vaccination requirement for students, faculty, staff and contractors

who work regularly on campus.

Examples of individuals who fall under this protocol include:

e Event/meeting attendees,

e Guest speakers or panelists in academic classes or programs or other events,
e Visiting research scholars,

e Family members and friends of Georgetown community members,

e Prospective students and their families,

e Alumni, and

e Contractors and vendors who do not work regularly on campus.

However, there are a few exceptions to this protocol, including:

e Visitors attending an event that will be entirely outdoors (Eleanor Holmes Norton, Library Quad,
MCD patios, Sport and Fitness Patio),
e Study participants visiting Georgetown for research purposes (they should inquire about separate

protocols that may be applicable depending),


https://www.georgetown.edu/public-health-alert-coronavirus/event-and-visitor-guidelines/#frequently-asked-questions
https://www.georgetown.edu/coronavirus/public-health-and-university-operations/
https://www.georgetown.edu/coronavirus/covid-19-vaccines/

o C(Clients of Law Center clinics,
e Delivery drivers, and
e Visitors entering a public University-owned or operated building for a short period of time (e.g.,

to use the restroom, or go to the bookstore or dining locations in the Leavey Center).

At this moment The Scott. K. Ginsburg Sport & Fitness Center is not allowing external guests. The

Edward Bennett Williams Law Library is only open to Georgetown University students, faculty, staff, and
sponsored users that satisfy the University’s Public Health Guidelines. To inquire about further access to

these buildings please reach out their front desks respectively.

External guest(s) for student organization events must comply with the requirements above for access to
campus buildings. The event organizer is responsible for ensuring compliance and administration of
the vaccination requirement through the University's visitor registration portal. Instructions can be

located on the Event and Visitor Guidelines web page. Failure to follow these instructions could result in

your external guest being denied access to Georgetown Law buildings.

Advertising

Any student organization sponsoring an event with an external guest speaker or panelist must advertise

the event in the OSL Broadcast by submitting an Advertising Request Form at least one week before the

event. This is required for all types of events; both indoor and outdoor on- campus events, hybrid, and

virtual events with external guests.


https://www.law.georgetown.edu/your-life-career/health-fitness/fitness-center/guest-fees/
https://www.law.georgetown.edu/library/who-may-use/
https://www.georgetown.edu/public-health-alert-coronavirus/event-and-visitor-guidelines/
https://www.law.georgetown.edu/your-life-career/activities-organizations/student-organizations/studentorgresourcespolicies/

